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Comments: I do not believe what is being proposed is a viable herd. These beautiful wild

horses are part of Heber-Overgaard and need to remain protected and a vital part of this area. 

I am so saddened at the false narratives that are being spread. Cattle and the wild horses, as 

well as elk and all wildlife, have done just fine and survived and thrived together in the forest for 

many years. I want the cattle to be able to graze also but the horses DO NOT cause any detriment 

to cattle grazing. This needs to stop being an excuse to get rid of wild horses. 


